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All members are invited to attend the 2013 Annual General Meeting of the 

Hesketh Arms Bowling Club, to be held at the Churchtown Conservative Club 

on Monday 4
th

 February 2013, starting at 8.00pm. The agenda for the meeting 

can be found overleaf. 

RACE NIGHT 

All Club Members are asked to support the 
forthcoming Race Night :- 

 
SATURDAY 2

ND
 MARCH 

7.45PM START 

to be held at 
CHURCHTOWN CONSERVATIVE 

CLUB 

 

TICKETS – £5.00 

(INCLUDING BUFFET)  
 
If our Club is to continue to enjoy the benefits 
of improved facilities, it is essential that events 
such as this are well-supported by all the 
members. 

AWARDS AND SOCIAL EVENING 
Many thanks to all those members and 
friends who attended the Awards and 
Social Evening in October.  
As well as the Club’s annual awards, 
members enjoyed an evening of quizzes 
and bingo. 
The event, held at the Churchtown 
Conservative Club, raised over £300.00 
for Club funds. 
Special thanks must go to the Committee 
and members of the Conservative Club 
for the use of their facilities and to Jill 
and Alan Lloyd for their assistance with 
the catering. 
It is hoped that this will become an 
annual event in the Club’s calendar 

ROUND ROBINS 

Following the success in recent seasons of the 

round robins, the Club will again run a series of 

these events during the 2013 season. The first 

round robin will take place on Easter Monday 

1st April, starting at 2.00pm.  

 

THE ROSE BOWL 

 

The first club competition of the 

season will be The Rose Bowl and 

will take place on :- 

 

Sunday 14
th

 April 

1.00pm start 

 

Dates for the other competitions 

will be announced before the start 

of the season. 

 

NEW TEAMS 
 
The Club is on the lookout for 
players to join two new teams for the 
2013 season. 
 
The Southport Men’s Parks League 
will take place mainly on Monday 
evenings and the Southport Men’s 
Veterans’ League is a Monday 
afternoon league for men aged 55 
and over. 
 
Anyone interested in playing for 
either of these teams should contact 
a Club Officer as soon as possible or  
let us know by emailing the Club at 
hesketharms21@yahoo.co.uk  

GREEN MAINTENANCE 

The regular close season maintenance work 

has been carried out on the green and the 

Committee would like to thank one of our 

Vice-Presidents, Mr. Bernard O’Malley,  

for his generous help in financing this work. 



 

 

HESKETH ARMS PRIVATE BOWLING CLUB 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING – MONDAY 4
th

 FEBRUARY 2013 

COMMENCING AT 8.00PM 

TO BE HELD AT THE CHURCHTOWN CONSERVATIVE CLUB 

 

 

AGENDA 
 

1. Apologies for absence. 

 

2. A minutes silence to be observed in memory of members who have died 

during the previous year. 

 

3. To read, and if approved, to confirm the minutes of the previous Annual 

General Meeting. 

 

4. Matters Arising. 

 

5. Chairman’s report. 

 

6. Treasurer’s report. 

 

7. Auditors’ report and approval of  the 2012 Statement of Accounts. 

 

8. Subscriptions for 2013. 

 

9. To elect the following officers for 2013:- 

� President 

� Vice-Presidents 

� Chairman 

� Vice-Chairman 

� Hon.Secretary 

� Hon.Treasurer 

� Team Captains (to serve as Committee members) 

� Committee members 

� Auditors  

 

10.  League reports. 

 

11.  Appointment of Delegates to local leagues. 

 

12.  Competitions report. 

 

13.  Discussion of resolutions. 

 

14.  Any other business. 

 

     

  


